
         

                      

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ready for Barcelona   
The Formula Regional drivers on the Spanish track this weekend 
 

Rome, 19th September 2019 – Back on track again this weekend, in Spain, in the F1 circuit of 
Barcelona for the new appointment of the Formula Regional European Championship certified by 
FIA.   
 
The Championship, at its first year of life, has just been re-confirmed, as a proof of its success. The 
next season calendar will include 8 new appointments in various circuits in Italy and Europe, 
including the F1 Hungaroring, RedBullRing, Monza, Paul Ricard and Barcelona.  
 
Prema Powerteam already put his mark on the teams’ standings, with almost 300 points from DR 
Formula by RP Motorsport, currently in the second position; but for the drivers’ absolute standings 
the battle is still open, even with Frederik Vesti (Prema Powerteam) firmly protecting the first 
position. We are now at three weekends before the end of the Championship, but there are still 
many points to be assigned.  
 
A new entry in this ACI Racing Weekend: Dan Ticktum will race with the Van Amersfoort Racing 
Tatuus for the first time, side by side with theteammate Sophia Floersch. 
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